
The Senate debate proved that supporters of  SB 941 did not read it or were willing to lie about it. 

Senator Prozanski said you would be able to loan a firearm to someone to go hunting, but that’s not true unless you 

were with them at the time they were hunting. 

He said the bill would not prevent a transfer to a person who was 18 to 21. That is also false. 

This bill is riddled with contradictions and unenforceable provisions. 

Over 20 counties have expressed their opposition to this terrible invasion of privacy. Sheriffs have said they oppose 

it and will not enforce it. 

I strongly urge you to say NO to SB 941! 

 

Thank you 

Michael Sanders 

 


